From: [

Sent: 26 April 2019 12:55
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Response - 2019/1464/P - ATM O/S 125 Camden High Street, NW1

FAQO Alyce Keen,

Thank you for allowing me to comment on planning application 2019/1464/P which relates to
removal of conditions 3 (a) and (e) from planning application 2018/5797/P involving the redesign
and movement of an ATM at Nationwide, 125 Camden High Street, NW1.

Conditions 3 (a) and (e) relate to the installation of a CCTV camera at the location to monitor the
ATM and also to make sure the lighting within the area meets a required standard to assist in any
identification and benefits a user during the hours of darkness. The reason this has been applied is
due to the closeness of the recessed doorway of Bedford House and the potential for anti-social
behaviour to occur in this location as a result of the ATM moving from its original position.

The removal of any conditions which aid or improve public/staff protection and aid in backing up
other crime prevention methods is not satisfactory.

Therefore | object to the removal of these conditions.

Kind regards

Jim

Jim Cope
Police Constable — Design Out Crime Officer
Metropolitan Police Service
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